
TOWN OF CARRBORO

PLANNING BOARD

THURSDAY, JANUARY 17, 2019

7:00 PM

A possible quorum will be present at the Chelsea Theatre for the purpose
of viewing the film entitled “One Big Home.” The address of the theatre is:

1129 Weaver Dairy Road, Suite AB Chapel Hill, NC 27514

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE PLANNING BOARD IS SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2019.

PLEASE CONTACT STAFF AT 918-7325 IF YOU WILL BE IN ATTENDANCE.  THANK YOU!




